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Comments: It is the job of the USFS to protect &amp; preserve wilderness character. Yet, you are proposing to

renew existing outfitter permits in Bob Marshall, Scapegoat, &amp; Great Bear Wildernesses in northwestern

Montana. These complexes need  protection as one of the last expanses of biodiversity &amp; the best habitat

for wildlife. Outfitting, guiding, various structures, camps, &amp; tourists are infringing on the wilderness. Please

do NOT renew permits without disclosing the impacts on the wilderness from these commercial operations. More

public input is needed. When the wilderness is gone, it's gone forever. There is no second chance. Thank you.


